S A M P L E

February 10, 2006

Congratulations!

You have been selected to become a member of the Salem State College Beta Sigma Chapter of the International Business Honor Society, Delta Mu Delta.  This invitation is extended only to Salem State College Junior and Senior Business Administration Majors who have completed a sufficient number of courses at Salem State in the top 20% of their respective classes (minimum GPA of 3.38 for juniors, and 3.27 for seniors), and Graduate students who have completed more than half their required courses with at least a 3.7 GPA. The one-time fee for lifetime DMD membership is $80.00 (including all fees & chapter dues), which includes your certificate of enrollment, a gold Delta Mu Delta pin, and an official DMD honor cord to wear at graduation.
The Induction Ceremony

The 31st annual Delta Mu Delta induction ceremony will take place at 7:00 pm on Tuesday, April 4, 2006, in Charlotte Forten Hall on the 4th floor of the SSC library.  Guests of inductees are invited, but limited to four per student.  Please specify the number of guests (in addition to yourself) on the enclosed “Data Profile” form.  Parking for the ceremony will be available beginning at 6:45 in the faculty parking lot adjacent to the library.  Parking in Lot C (behind Peabody Hall) will be available at any time.

To be inducted, you must deliver your $80.00 check (payable to Salem State College), and a completed copy of the enclosed “Data Profile” form to Salem State College School of Business, attention: Julie Welch, 352 Lafayette St., Salem, MA  01970.  Because of deadlines associated with planning for the induction ceremony, we must receive payment no later than February 28, 2006.  I suggest that you hand-carry your payment and data sheet to guarantee timely receipt.
To help answer questions you may have regarding Delta Mu Delta, we will hold an information session on Monday, February 27th, at 11:00 am, in Central Campus room 111.  Attendance is recommended, but not mandatory.

If you have questions in the meantime, feel free to stop by in person (CC224) or call 978-542-6817.  I look forward to seeing you at the induction ceremony on April 4th.

Again,

Congratulations!

Douglas A. Larson

Faculty Adviser

Delta Mu Delta
